
Welcome Third Grade 2024 - 2025    
 Mr. Woods, Ms. Martin 

We hope you had a wonderful summer and are looking forward to an exciting new year. 
We look forward to meeting your children and getting to know them.

When the back to school sales start this summer here are 
some items to look out for…

___ Headphones for the Chomebook with a microphone. We 
use this type with our reading program. 
___ 1 inch WHITE three ring binder with clear outside pocket.
___ A puzzle book, or coloring book to keep in school to use on 
days we have indoor recess. 

Pocket folder with paper fasteners.  
Plastic ones last much longer than paper. 
___ Red 

___  Colored pencils 
         If you find them for $1.00 grab an extra for ½ way
         through the year when the first pack has worn out.

___ Expo markers ( 1 pack - any color)
___ Dry erase eraser
___ Highlighters - 2 or 3 different colors 
___ Pencils, pencils, pencils.  
       Ticonderoga sharpen and last longer. The more the better. 
___ Personal pencil sharpener
___ Small pencil case to keep in desk. 

If you would like to donate any extra supplies to the class 
we would greatly appreciate it!
___ tissues
___ dry erase markers
___ Clorox wipes 
___ Mr. Clean - Magic Erasers 

Please do 
not bring 
any toys or 
personal 
sports 
equipment 
to school. 

Please contact us and let us know if your 
child is riding the bus, or will be picked up.  
This is especially important on the first day 
of school. If a student is assigned to ride a 
bus they will be put on the bus. We need to 
have a note if your child is not riding the 
bus.

gwoods@basdschools.org
kmartin@basdschools.org


